
OPEN NIGHT 2025
Tuesday, 29 April

Self Guided Tours 5pm - 6.30pm 
Presentation 6.30pm - 7pm
in the college Gymnasium 

For details see our website www.norwood.vic.edu.au

Norwood Secondary College fosters the values of:

Respect    Aspiration    Responsibility    Resilience

NORWOOD SECONDARY COLLEGE 
Byron Street Ringwood VIC 3134 

Telephone 9871 0400    Email norwood.sc@education.vic.gov.au

Norwood Secondary College has a long 
tradition of academic excellence and is proud 
of its outstanding reputation for fostering 
personal development, happiness and future 
success for all students.

Parents and prospective students are warmly 
invited to attend our Open Night. Discover how 
your child (and you) can share in the lifetime 
benefits of a Norwood Secondary College 
education.


